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Ed Mazer

From: Ed Mazer, Communications Committee <Communications@RosedaleMHOA.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 8:42 PM

To: Ed@Themazers.Com

Subject: Don't Forget - The SR70 Gate will be enter only during Gatehouse roof replacement

 

 

 

 

Don't Forget 

  

The SR70 Gate will be Closed to Exiting Traffic starting 

tomorrow. 
  

On Wednesday April 30 through Friday May 2 we will be removing 

the existing roof and installing a new metal roof on the SR70 

gatehouse.  From 6am to 8pm, the gate will be only open to traffic 

entering Rosedale.   
  

All traffic exiting Rosedale during these time periods will need 

to use the 44th Ave exit.  
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This message was sent to Ed@Themazers.Com by Communications@RosedaleMHOA.com  
4914 96th St E, Bradenton, FL, 34211  
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This is a Test Email only. 
This message was sent for the sole purpose of testing a draft message. 

 

 

 


